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MEMO 

TO:  Public Works Commission 

FROM: Andrew M. Beyer, P.E., Director of Public Works/City Engineer 

DATE:  May 9, 2024 

RE:  Public Works Commission Meeting of May 14, 2024 

Agenda Item: 

Review and take possible action: One-Way Street Analysis:  

The City Engineering Division prepared and advertised a Request for Proposals to conduct an analysis 

of one-way streets within the downtown area, focusing on Third Street and Fourth Street, arterial one-

way streets in the downtown area and extending southerly to Western Avenue. The purpose of the 

analysis is to determine if downtown arterial one-way streets can or should be converted to two-way 

streets, in anticipation of the upcoming 2028 Main Street Reconstruction Project.  Using qualification-

based selection, the review team ranked the three received proposals.  Of the three proposals, raSmith 

ranked highest among the review team.  The Engineering Division is recommending contracting with 

raSmith for completion of the One-Way Street Analysis project for $24,590.00. raSmith’s cost proposal 

is attached for your review. 

 
 
 

 

 

Attachments: 

raSmith Cost Proposal 

 


